Restoring Families

IN THE

FOCUS ON THE FAMILY MONGOLIA'S EXPANDING IMPACT

Ten years ago, Focus on the
Family Mongolia started as a
quiet presence in one of the
most unreligious regions of
the world. Today, they're
being invited into some of the
most unlikely spaces - from
the military and government
orphanages, to hurting
families on the edges of
society and even Mongolian
churches in the U.S.

Recently, a member of
Mongolia's General Authority
for Border Protection attended
a Date with Dad event - an
unfamiliar conceptin a
culture where fatherhood
tends to be more distant and
formal. But after seeing the
impact of intentional
fatherhood firsthand, they
reached out and asked: Could
Focus Mongolia help restore
families across the military?

Soon, the team was traveling
to remote military outposts -
launching low-profile, on-site
trainings and Zoom
conferences for families. As a
result, Focus Mongolia’s quiet
faith and servant-hearted
approach are opening doors
where few ministries could

go.

This quiet faithfulness
was recognized with

an honorary medal

from the military.

This year, the team also
launched a suicide
prevention initiative
projected to reach over 3,000
people - doubling their prior
impact in this space.

That same heart for healing is
reaching across oceans. After
the International Director’s
Conference in June, 2025,
Focus Mongolia CEO, Dr.
Hongoroo and her husband
Ganbat stopped in
Washington state before
making their final trip back to
Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia. There
they visited a Mongolian
church where they've
introduced programs such as
No Apologies and Raising
Highly Capable Kids -
equipping first generation
parents and teens navigating
the tension between heritage
and Western culture.

With growing Mongolian
communities in California,
[llinois, Colorado, and

New York, these partnerships
have powerful potential to
support Focus Global's 5x
vision: to multiply our global
reach fivefold over the next
five years.

Behind every open door in
Mongolia is a team that has
said “yes” to God again and
again. In celebration of their
10-year anniversary, Jim Daly
took a moment to thank end
encourage the teamin
Mongolia. We invite you to do
the same:

Please join us in prayer for
God's leading as we seek to
expand the reach of His design
for families, so they can thrive
in Christ in Mongolia, and

worldwide.
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https://youtu.be/sAgq_9ky56s

